From:

To: West Midlands Interchange

**Subject:** Re: West Midlands Interchange - TR050005

**Date:** 31 January 2020 21:01:14

As an exercise in moving the goalposts and twisting the rules those behind this proposed monstrosity are to be congratulated. A 'rail freight' hub was the proposal...now it appears to be morphing into simply a 'freight hub'. So, to conclude, we now appear to have the mysterious case of the ghost train...and it doesn't take Sherlock Holmes to work out that this was the 'backdoor' plan from day one.

## Colin Price.

On Friday, 24 January 2020, 11:55:29 GMT, West Midlands Interchange <a href="mailto:kminterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk">k</a> wrote:

Dear Sir/Madam

West Midlands Interchange - TR050005

Your reference: 20013873

Please find below a link to the letter requesting comments on the matters set out in the Secretary of States Letter dated 24 January 2020 & comments from all Interested Parties on a late representation from the Applicant dated 13 December 2019.

## http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR050005-001345

If this link does not open automatically, please cut and paste it into your browser.

Yours faithfully

West Midlands Interchange Case Team

National Infrastructure Planning

The Planning Inspectorate

Temple Quay House

2 The Square

**Bristol** 

BS1 6PN

Email: WMInterchange@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Web: infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk(National Infrastructure Planning)

Web: <a href="https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate">www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate</a>(The Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter:@PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.

Please view our <u>Privacy Notice</u> before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.